
 
 
 
Destination Data 2024  
 
Every year we are sent destination data from the City of York council. This information is 
requested by the Department for Education but shared with schools as well. The latest data 
we have is for the cohort of students who left in June 2024. The data tells us which 
education, training or apprenticeship setting each student moved on to once they left 
Millthorpe School. We can use this information to evaluate our careers programme and 
ensure that we are providing the best careers advice and opportunities for our students. 
 
Millthorpe Destination Overview 
 

 
 
Millthorpe Destination Breakdown 2024 
 

 
 



 
Millthorpe Destination Data trend analysis 
 

 
 
Comparing the local context 
 

 
 
 

 
 


